
Dear Guest, 

We understand that for your upcoming stay you might be applying for tax exemption. In the 

City of Denver and State of Colorado tax exemption does require some paperwork that needs 

to be completed two weeks before arriving at our hotel. Please complete the attached packet 

in detail and provide a copy of your state certificate. If you are paying by credit card, a copy of 

the card needs to be provided as well to verify exempt payment status. If you are a charitable 

organization a letter from the City of Denver needs to be provided as well stating you are 

exempt.  Please return this to the hotel two weeks before your arrival, so we can handle this in 

a timely matter and get you a correct folio from your stay quickly. Unfortunately, if the 

paperwork is not turned in prior to arrival you will be given the Claim for Refund packet at 

check out and will have to get your refund from the City and State rather than the hotel. In 

order to receive tax exemption please complete the below steps: 

o Complete 4 page packet 

o Provide your state certificate 

o Provide copy if credit card if that is your form of payment 

o If paying by check, check should be sent to hotel before arrival and a copy will be saved 

with your tax packet 

o Charitable Organization Only: Provide letter from the City of Denver 

o Foreign Diplomat: We will need copy of diplomatic card and form of payment 

 

Guest Email:_____________________________________________________________ 

Guest Phone #: ___________________________________________________________ 

 

Please send completed packet to Kate.Bernacchi@hyatt.com 

We appreciate you handling this in advance. 

Sincerely, 

The Grand Hyatt Denver 

mailto:Kate.Bernacchi@hyatt.com













